
 
 
 
 
 
 

PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 
for the week of October 26, 2014 

 
Thank you for your generous response to the Society for the 
Propagation of the Faith on World Mission Sunday.  
 
The Academy of St. Michael’s cordially invites all Veterans to bring a guest 
to their annual Veterans Day Celebration on November 11th. Please look 
for the flyer in the wooden display boxes outside the church. Please RSVP 
as soon as possible. 
 
There will be a Mass on Saturday, November 1st at 10:00am for all those 
who would like to celebrate All Saints Day. It is not a Holy Day of Obligation 
this year. 
 
If you would like to include the souls of your departed loved ones in our 
Novena of Masses for All Souls, envelopes are available in the pews or in 
the parish office for your convenience. The Novena will begin on November 
1st and continue through the month. 
 
DO NOT BE LATE FOR MASS ON SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2014. 
SET YOUR CLOCKS BACK ONE HOUR ON SATURDAY NIGHT 
BEFORE GOING TO BED. 

For more information on these and other activities, take a copy of the Parish 
Bulletin home with you and refer to it during the week. PLEASE READ the 
BULLETIN. 

 

 


